
 

 

 
 

Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notification  
Clarification Regarding Liability Insurance Requirements  

March 13, 2019  
 
On February 5, 2019, CBH issued a Notice regarding liability insurance requirements. This follow-up 
Notice is intended to restate those requirements to address participation in the PA Medical Care 
Availability and Reduction of Error (MCARE) fund. 
 
Clarification: The liability insurance requirements for health care practitioners are $1,000,000 per 
occurrence and $3,000,000 aggregate. Providers/practitioners enrolled in MCARE meet this 
requirement and are therefore obligated only to demonstrate valid enrollment in MCARE. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this requirement, please contact 
CBH.ComplianceContact@phila.gov. 
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